eb. 2,1965

Dear Rex and Delores: (and Frank)

Mr. Ron Andrews, director of the Yakima area Wildlife service was in the office the other day. He said he would put away an elk and two deer at the Fish Hatchery plant, down by the airport for use in ceremonials.

Because of the celebrations coming up around "Washington's Birthday" and thinking perhaps you would be participating in one of the memorial feasts, I said you would pick these up around Feb. 15.18. Maybe that is too early but I knew you could get them then, later it might be a matter of waiting for something to come in. Maybe you could put one of them away for use for your feast at Priest Rapids later on. I thought you had better get them when they were available.

You could pick them up at the hatchery any time during regular hours, just tell the people there that Ron andrews had sent you word about the elk and two deer. And I think you know Mr. Hendrickson there, ask for him.

Hope things are going well with you and that you have made some progress on the "money" case.

best regards